
From: Heather Donnelly <HEATHER.DONNELLY78@GMAIL.COM> 
Sent: 02/09/2023, 7:27 PM 
To: LAART@metro.net 
Subject: Public Comment: Los Angeles Aerial Rapid Transit (LA ART) Project DEIR 
 
Deputy Executive Officer Cory Zelmer, 
 
I am writing to voice my opposition to the Los Angeles Aerial Rapid Transit Project ("The Gondola" at 
Dodger Stadium). 
 
Not only is the project going to disrupt neighborhoods left and right, but it will also disrupt the 
environment which is already sickened with high amounts of pollution. Additionally, if the dodger 
stadiums former owner wants an aerial gondola going from union station to dodger stadium, they can 
pay for it themselves and pay a lot in permits and licenses to the city. We need free shuttles, better one-
way connections to far away areas and more climate-friendly forms of transportation. Not a $300 
million gondola. 
 
Heather Donnelly 
heather.donnelly78@gmail.com 
419 Lucas Ave 
Los Angeles, California 90017 
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